
Message from the Headteacher 

 

 This week the January germs have hit Lambs Lane hard! Well done 

to all of those who have made it through the week.  

Today, Year 6 treated us to a wonderful sharing assembly and it was 

lovely to see so many parents in attendance.   

Next week, each class will be doing a computing showcase and it 

would be great to see these well attended too.   

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Stephanie Meikle 

Hello and Welcome 

We are very pleased to announce two new 
members of staff: 

Miss Webb—Foundation Stage and Year 1 
teacher 

Mrs Brennan—Breakfast Club Playworker 

Please join us in welcoming them to the 
Lambs Lane team. 

PTA Family Quiz Night 

There has been limited take-up for family quiz night tickets. 
These are available on your Arbor app—PTA shop.  Please buy 
your tickets by Monday. 

If there is not sufficient interest, this event will be cancelled. 

 

 

 

Spring Term Parents Evening  

Wednesday 12th February from 5.30pm  

Thursday 13th February from 3.40pm (Year 1—
Woodpeckers from 2.30pm) 

Bookings for the upcoming parents evenings will 
open on your Arbor app on Wednesday 29th 
January at 8am 

PTA Easter Hamper 

The PTA will be holding an Easter Hamper Raffle. 

Please bring in hamper donations from Monday, there will 
be a collection box in the school office.  The theme is 
obviously Easter so we look forward to receiving lots of 
goodies. 

Tickets will be available after half term 

Minutes missed of 
school due to lateness 

This week we have had  125 
minutes of lost learning due 
to lateness. 21 pupils were  

late this week. 

Overall attendance this 
week has been 89.9% 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3.30—4.30 

Y3/4 Dodgeball 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Table 
Tennis 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 Tag Rugby 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 
Gymnastics 

Year 2 Owls 
Sharing 

Assembly 

Parents 
Coffee 
Morning  

 
Y 3/4 

Computing 
Showcase  

Y 5/6 
Computing 
Showcase 

 

KS1 
Computing 
Showcase 

    




